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Special Meeting of 05/21/07
Board Room of the BWWTF

Members Present: Don C. Wolfe, Chairman
Wallace F. Auclair, Vice Chairman
Scott P. Rabideau, Secretary

Also Present: Walter J. Kane — Attorney for the Commission
William Skerpan Jr. — Beta Group, Inc
John Martin III — Superintendent
Jeanne Scott — Representing Bella Restaurant
Peg Franklin — Office Manager
Stacey Richard — Financial Aide

Mr. Wolfe opened the special meeting at 7:40 P.M.

The first item on the agenda was the discussion of groundwater and drainage problem at
1992 Victory Highway — Bella Restaurant. Mr. Kane noted that the Commission does not
feel that the damage to the parking lot at Bella’s Restaurant was caused by the sewer
work that had been performed in the area and also that the owner should hire a private
contractor to perform the work and the Commission would contribute a percentage, not to
exceed a set amount, towards the work to be performed. Mr. Skerpan provided photos
that showed a water problem in the parking lot of Bella’s Restaurant prior to any sewer
work that was done. Mr. Rabideau stated the Commission would work with the Town’s
DPW to get the permits needed to perform the work. The Commission provided Mrs.
Scott with the plan that had been prepared by DPW.

Mr. Rabideau made motion to table this item until the Commission hears back from the
representatives of Bella’s Restaurant. The motion was seconded by Mr. Auclair.

Mr. Rabideau made a motion to invite Alice Lavigne to the Commission’s regular
meeting on June 12, 2007 to discuss her letter. The motion was seconded by Mr. Auclair.

Being no further business to come before the Commission, Mr. Rabideau made a motion
to adjourn. Mr. Auclair seconded the motion.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Stacey Richard
Financial Aide



